
 

 

 
8 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

I am very excited to announce that a theatre trip for our Arts Ambassadors will be taking place on 

Tuesday 28 November 2023 7:00pm-9:45pm (approx.).  Students will be attending Chichester Festival 

Theatre to watch ‘Life of Pi’.   

Students will need to meet College staff at the Theatre entrance at 7:00pm and be collected from the 
Theatre at approximately 9:45pm.  We have a limited number of tickets available for this event so 
please ensure payment is made as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  
 
Students are more than welcome to bring some pocket money for an ice cream during the interval.   
 
Tickets will cost £8.75 per child and will be made via the online payment system using the following 
link: 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please make cheques payable to ‘Midhurst Rother College’.  

If you have any questions, please do send me an email.  In case of financial difficulties or hardship 

affecting your household please email Mrs Lunskey (Assistant Principal, fiona.lunskey@mrc-

academy.org), in case the College can help with the costs of this activity.  All enquiries will be handled 

in the strictest confidence.  We aim to ensure that all pupils who enjoy studying drama can participate 

in this theatre trip. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Chloe Soby 
Teacher of Performing Arts  
Midhurst Rother College  
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